
 

 

June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Transition Morning  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have recently written to you about attending a transition event on Wednesday 20th July 

between 9-9.45am, ahead of the new academic year. 

If you have multiple siblings in school and would like to attend all of their transition mornings, 

please inform the first class teacher you visit. You will be able to split your time between 

multiple sessions (within the 9-9.45am timeframe). Following your first session, someone will 

escort you to either the School Office (where you will be taken to your next transition session) 

or straight to the next classroom. 

Many thanks, 

School Office 

 
 


